
DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES 
NOTICE OF POSTING ON WEBSITE 

 
The Department of Human Services is providing an opportunity for the public to comment on 
the provisions of the Temporary Assistance for Needy Families (TANF) State Plan for Federal 
Fiscal Years 2024 - 2026 (October 1, 2023 – December 31, 2026). 
 
All interested persons are invited to state their views relative to the proposed TANF State Plan 
by sending their written comments by Friday, December 15, 2023, to: 
 

Department of Human Services 
Benefit, Employment and Support Services Division 

TANF Program Office 
1010 Richards Street, Room 512 

Honolulu, HI  96813 
Email:  BESSD.TANFPO@dhs.hawaii.gov 

  
The draft of the proposed TANF State Plan may be accessed by copying the following to your 
internet address box:  
 

http://humanservices.hawaii.gov/tanf-strategic-plans/ 
 

For more information, please call Ms. Araceli Gamil, TANF Program Specialist, at  
(808) 586-5732. 
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